Breton, Mary B

From: Tamara Mitchell <tamarajm@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 12:14 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV Rules Proposal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the EP Board:

| support ways of encouraging increased use of EVs such as increased inventory, rebates, more widely available charging
stations, etc.

| am concerned, however, and do not support establishing quotas or requirements for increased private, government or
business use of EV. | most specifically do not support following or adopting goals, guidelines or requirements developed
by or for the state of California-or any other state. Maine’s demographics, geography, weather/climate, infrastructure,
transportation system and needs, and our local values and priorities must be the basis for developing state rule making
and/or legislation - not wholesale adopting something that wasn’t developed with our data.

Thank you,

Tamara Mitchell

64 Thomas Hill Road
Bangor, ME

Sent from my iPhone



